Important announcement regarding your superannuation

Please be advised that Macquarie University has changed its employer-nominated default
superannuation fund for Supervising Teachers and Tertiary Supervisors.

Therefore, all new Supervising Teachers and Tertiary Supervisors will be defaulted to the First State
Superannuation Fund unless a Super Choice Form (included in your employment pack) is returned
with the first or second option in item 1 in Section A completed. You will also need to attach the
required documentation as per the Standard Choice form.

Previously, superannuation deductions for Supervising Teachers and Tertiary Supervisors were
defaulted to the Unisuper Fund. If you have worked previously as a Supervising Teacher or Tertiary
Supervisor for Macquarie University, your super will most likely be set-up for Unisuper. This
arrangement will remain in place unless the University receives a completed Superannuation
Standard Choice form (included in your employment pack) from you electing to either:

Join the new employer-nominated default fund - First State Superannuation Fund by ticking the
third option in item 1 in Section A and completing items 2 and 5.

or

Make a choice of superannuation fund by completing the first or second option in item 1 in Section A
and completing items 2, 3 and 5. You will also need to attach the required documentation as per the
Standard Choice form.

If you have any questions regarding the above changes, please feel free to contact one of Macquarie
University Superannuation Officers on (02) 9850 9761 or (02) 9850 9714.



